
December 10th, 2023  

 

Welcome to KOIAS, Prof. Tonino Griffero!  

 

KOIAS cordially welcomes Prof. Tonino Griffero (Rome Tor Vergata University), who will 

collaborate with our research team from December 2023 to the end of February 2024 as a 

Visiting Professor of Kobe University. His research network Atmospheric Spaces and KOIAS 

made an Agreement in September 2022. We will now work together for three months mainly 

on the research project for the establishment of Cross-Cultural Atmospheric Studies.  


